
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

    PRAYER POINTS   

     December  2021 

 

Please hold the following in your  

prayers this month. 
 

1. Please pray for all staff this 
month as some are ill with Covid 
and others will be returning from 
isolating. Pray for the young 
people as well as they return after 
an unexpected break from our 
activities.  
2. December can always be a 
difficult time for some of our 
young people and their families. 
This year will bring more 
difficulties and hardship. Please 
remember those families at this 
time. 
3. Pray for the youth team as 
they try to struggle making 
Christmas and fun and 
celebratory time for our young 
people but still keeping within all 
the regulatory procedures. 
4.JusB has been given the 10th 
February date for the charity 
Bromley Little Theatre 
performance. Please pray for 
promotion and sale of these 
tickets for this performance.  
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